
 

                                   Friday 2nd February 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Special Assembly 
We were very lucky to have the Multi-award winning string quintet Toscana 

Strings in to perform a story for the children. During the assembly Toscana 

Strings introduced the children to the string family and the concept of 

ballet. Each character from the story represents a different dance and 

before the story started the children were taught these dances so they can 

join in during the performance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March 

2024. We welcome all children and staff to dress up as a 

character from a book for the day.   

Please do not go to any expense as a costume can be created 

from a t-shirt and jeans with a little imagination. 

World book day celebrates the value of books and your child will be 

coming home with a World Book Day Token that can either be 

exchanged for one of the special £1 World Book Day Books or used to get 

£1 off any book costing £2.99 or more. The books can be found in major 

supermarkets as well as bookshop chains and many independent book 

sellers.  

 

Breakfast Club 

We are very happy to see so many parents making use of our Breakfast 

Club. Breakfast Club starts at 8am and costs £2.50 (£1.00 pupil premium.) If 

your child is not school age and currently attending our Nursery, please 

speak to the School Office before booking your child on as we may not 

have the staff ratio to accommodate Nursery children. 

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance 

 

Attendance is becoming a real issue at the moment along with 

lateness. If your child is late on a regular basis this may lead to 

you being fined. It is so important that all children are here to 

start their day on time, this sets them up with good habits for life. 

Please make it your February resolution to not be late. 

 

K.I.R.F. Awards 

Well done to those who were awarded their K.I.R.F Badges. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

W/C  22nd January  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Hedgehogs 89.4% 

KS1 Squirrels 87.4% 

KS1 Rabbits 94.8% 

KS1 Owls 96.0% 

Rec/KS1 Foxes 78.9% 

Total attendance                    90.7 % 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 

96.0% for the week beginning 22nd 

January 

 

The whole school attendance for the 

week of 22nd January was 90.7%.  

Our attendance target is 97% 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child  

attends every day and not take holidays 

in term time.              

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day. 

Here.  

Every day.  

Ready to learn.  

On time. 

 

If you have any issues with 

attendance, please make an 

appointment with Mrs Larcombe 

our Learning Support Mentor via 

the School Office to see what 

support and solutions can be 
found. 



 

 

Diary Dates  

 

Every Tuesday            

Friday (from 12th Jan) 

8:35am – 8:45am 

8:35am – 8:55am 

Morning Task with parents/carers 

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog 

Class) 

Every Wednesday for 

5 weeks  

(Starting 17th January) 

3:15pm – 4:15pm Dodgeball Club 

Places to be booked via School Spider 

Every Monday for 4 

weeks  

(Starting 22nd January) 

3:15pm – 4:15pm Musical Theatre Club 

Places to be booked via School Spider 

Tuesday 6th February 3:15pm – 4:30pm SUPER CLUB – Out in the Dark 

Places to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Tuesday 13th February 3:15pm – 4:30pm SUPER CLUB – Monet or Banksy? 

Places to be booked via School Spider. 

 

HALF TERM – MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY – FRIDAY 23RD FEBRUARY 

Monday 26th February ALL DAY BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Tuesday 27th February 3:15pm – 4:15pm SUPER CLUB – Ninja Ready 

Places to be booked via School Spider. 

 

Thursday 7th March ALL DAY World Book Day 


